Ide Parish Council
Children's Play Area
COVID-19 guidance

Following Government advice and guidance Ide Parish Council is pleased to reopen this playground 16 July 2020.  Please be aware our playground has been safety inspected but cannot be guaranteed to be coronavirus (COVID-19) free. 

Take all reasonable precautions to ensure the safety of you and your family. 
Be considerate on the time you spend in the play area, allowing others to use the site as well. 

If you or any of your party are showing symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) DO NOT enter the play area. Return home and seek medical assistance. If you develop symptoms of Covid-19 or test positive within two weeks of using the play area, notify a member of the Ide Parish Council so that we can take measures to close for a short time (public health guidance). 

· Maximum of 2 families at any one time.
· Please keep your distance – retain a 1m distance from other users. 
·  If the play area is busy, please come back later.  
· Only one adult per family unit.
· Adults should provide regular hand sanitation before, during and after using the play area.  
· Do not put your mouth on the equipment or your hands near your mouth, eyes or nose. 
· Larger pieces of equipment should only be used by one family unit at a time.
· Take your rubbish home with you.
· No food or drink. 
· Do not use any equipment marked “out of use”. 
The Council retains the option to close the Play Area again during the Covid-19 emergency period if its advice is not being followed.

Thank you and enjoy your visit 

Mel Liversage, clerk to Ide Parish Council                                16 July 2020


Mel Liversage 01392 259024   ideparishclerk@gmail.com
Nick Bradley   01392 420616   ncabradley@gmail.com
